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July 1, 2020 

 

CTC Parents and Guardians, 

 

The Lebanon County Career & Technology Center is developing a required “Health and Safety 

Plan” for re-opening school for the 2020-2021 school year. The Lebanon County Career & 

Technology Center’s Health and Safety Committee will be utilizing general guidelines that have 

been provided by the PA Department of Education, that encompasses guidelines from the 

Department of Health and the Center for Dieses Control.  

 

The Lebanon County Career & Technology Center is currently exploring various options for 

educating students as we look to return to school on August 31, 2020. Please take a few 

minutes to provide us with your valuable input by clicking HERE to answer a short survey. The 

feedback that you provide will help guide our planning. We sincerely appreciate you taking the 

time to respond. 

 

The survey will  be available on our website www.lcctc.edu as well as on our Facebook page for 

your convenience. 

 

 

I wish everyone a healthy and enjoyable summer! 

 

Sincerely  

Glenn K. Meck II 

Administrative Director 

Lebanon County Career & Technology Center 
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